
From:  Janet Bartram-Thomas 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Sent:  Sat 5/18/2019 6:23 PM 
Subject: plastics pollution  

I feel that this motion to look at the plastics pollution in Richmond Hill is to be hailed 
whole heartedly as a wonderful first step in a direction which we have championed for a 
long time!  I hope everything will be done that's possible to secure the passage of this 
bill!  There's no use delaying in securing a better world for our children!! 

Yours very sincerely, 

Janet Bartram-Thomas 


